From: Ken Kyriacou

Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 12:52 PM

To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <u>officemayor@richmondhill.ca</u>; Joe DiPaola <u>joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca</u>; Carmine Perrelli <u>carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca</u>; Greg Beros <u>greg.beros@richmondhill.ca</u>; Tom Muench <u>tom.muench@richmondhill.ca</u>; Castro Liu <u>castro.liu@richmondhill.ca</u>; Karen Cilevitz <u>karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca</u>; Godwin Chan <u>godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca</u>; Clerks Richmondhill <u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>; cagrichmondhil@gmail.com

Subject: I support the member motion to include online voting for the October 2022 Municipal elections

I support the member motion to include online voting for the October 2022 Municipal elections. It is vital that council supports higher levels of voters' participation in the democratic process.

Ken Kyriacou

Richmond Hill resident